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Dear Parents/Carers         8th September 2016 
 
July 2016 Parent/carer survey results 
 
I’d like to share with you the results of the survey conducted before the summer holiday and some 
of the comments the school has received.  It is extremely useful to gain the feedback of all the 
school community as it greatly assists the staff in improving the learning for all our pupils. 
 
Here are some of the comments from the survey: 
 

 My son absolutely loves going to this school.  We are delighted with how well he has settled 
into Carn Brea class and are very grateful to the staff who support him every day.  

 

 My child really loves this school.  The teachers are amazing and have made the job of leaving 
my child at the school much easier.  My child has become happier and more confident each 
day. 

 

 I’ve ticked ‘don’t know’ where I don’t feel that the question applies to me and my child.  I am 
very happy with Penponds school and the staff for their commitment and hard work. 

 

 My child really loves this school and is always inspired to do the homework when at home.  
The teachers are wonderful. 

 

 Sometimes the homework is quite hard and we have trouble working it out. 
 

 More notice for up and coming events would be nice; e.g fancy dress costumes etc. Full time 
working parents could do with more time to get time off work to attend events 

 

 I feel I don’t know enough information about the school becoming a multi academy trust. 
 

You can see from the percentages that there is much to celebrate especially as 96% of you would 
recommend the school to another parent.  Thank you. However, we can always improve and we 
have some actions to take on homework, improving parent/school communication and our work 
with the Rainbow Multi-Academy Trust.  To this end, I would like your help in tackling these issues by 
forming a Parent Action Forum to discuss the way ahead.  If you are interested in getting involved, 
and can spare some time please email me at head@penponds.cornwall.sch.uk. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Adam Richards 

Headteacher 
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